
2011 Annual General Meeting Draw Prizes- Submitted by Pat Blundy 

 
 

Once again this year many local merchants were very generous with their donations  to 

our Annual General Meeting draw on August 6
th

. The value of their donations totaled 

more than $800.00. Due to their generosity and the terrific participation of the South 

Channel members, who attended the meeting, we were able to raise $600.00. Many 

thanks are extended to Eliana Wheeler, who assisted me in collecting the 33 items for the 

draw and Denys Reed and Ralph Smith who worked so hard at selling the draw tickets.  

 

Listed below are the contributors to our draw this year. If you patronize some of these 

businesses, let them know how much the South Channel appreciates their support. 

 

 

Twp. Of The Archipelago Tim Horton’s Kitchen Cupboard Bulk 

Foods 

Georgian Bay Christmas 

Store 

Parry Sound 

Furniture 

Staples 

Georgian Bay Propane Parry Sound Golf & 

Country Club 

White Squall 

Huckleberry’s 

 

Town Trading Post 

 

Parry Sound Home 

Hardware 

The Island Queen Cruise TD Bank Parry Sound Marine 

RONA Lumber 

 

McNabb Lumber  

 

  

 

For those of you who were lucky enough to win one of the prizes, thank you for 

sending off a thank you note to the merchants –this makes our job of requesting a 

future donation much easier. 

 

 

  

Georgian Bay Marina continues to support the South Channel Association by donating a 

winter boat storage (approx. value $800.00) which was auctioned off. Many thanks to 

their continued support 

 

 

 

 

 


